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Hi, 

My name is Morgan Howe and I have been made aware of the plans that Kittitas county has to
tear out all existing infrastructure including electrical, water, underwater dock systems located
in Vantage, WA. I have visited and stayed in Vantage, WA numerous times and the water
fountain and beach is something I look forward to visiting each time. The families that live in
Vantage have taken such great care of the land and have poured their hearts and souls into
making Vantage the city that it is now. It is a landmark that has been there for a long time and
it can be seen by all the people passing by on the (I-90). 
The removal of such infrastructure is essentially downgrading the property and would not be
beneficial to the surrounding area. 
Please reconsider such plans. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Morgan Howe 
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